
August 21, 2019 

Formal Invitation for Delegates and Attendees 

PESC Fall 2019 Data Summit 

In Partnership with the Groningen Declaration Network (GDN) 

October 22, 2019 – October 25, 2019 

Montréal, Québec Canada 

Dear Colleague: 

On behalf of The Association of Registrars of the Universities and Colleges of Canada (ARUCC) and The 
Postsecondary Electronic Standards Council (PESC), we cordially invite you to attend the PESC Fall 2019 
Data Summit, being held in partnership with the Groningen Declaration Network (GDN). 

Through initiatives and discussions between ARUCC, GDN and PESC, the international voice has emerged 
as critical and paramount.  It is both ARUCC’s and PESC’s mission to ensure the interoperability of 
education data, with the understanding the global interoperability is not only required, but achievable in 
the very near future.   

As an important and respected organization, your participation would significantly enrich this convening.  
I encourage you to attend and plan engagement with all delegates attending from Australia, Canada, 
Europe, New Zealand and the United States of America. 

All important information for the PESC Fall 2019 Data Summit is posted on the PESC website at 
https://www.pesc.org/fall-2019-data-summit.html, including the program, featured speakers, hotel/venue, 
and travel information and logistics. 

We encourage you to join us for this unique and important convening. Should you have questions or need 
further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact either of us directly. 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope to see you in Montréal in October! 

Best Regards, 

Romesh Vadivel  Michael D. Sessa 
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(ARUCC) 
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Service Point, Enrolment Services 
McGill University 
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         MULTIPLE STAKEHOLDERS. ONE VISION. 


